From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/02/2024 7:46:48 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
13/02/2024

MRS Claire Belford
27 Attunga Road RD
Newport NSW 2106

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

To the Assessing Officer,

The Barrenjoey Boathouse at Palm Beach has my full support in their application for extended
trading hours.

As a lifetime local resident, | would like to see the establishment offer an evening service that
would no doubt be hugely popular with locals and visitors alike. It would be highly unfortunate
if the new operators were unable to trade longer hours and miss out on the opportunity to
cater to a larger patronage.

Also, as a wedding industry professional, the operators have my support in making the
Barrenjoey Boathouse business a success. This iconic venue has, and hopefully will continue,
to host many incredible wedding celebrations. Extended trading hours are vital in ensuring the
success and longevity of the business, and in addition, can only boost the local economy by
attracting more wedding clients, and therefore supposing local affiliated wedding industry
vendors and small businesses.

Please consider a positive outcome for The Barrenjoey Boathouse in their application.

Many thanks,

Claire Belford





